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At Kingsway we are proud to be part of our school community and we demonstrate this pride through our
commitment to wearing our primary school uniform.

Kingsway has a school uniform policy which is well supported by parents. This consists of a red top and
black/dark trousers, skirt or pinafore. Ideally, the top should be a Kingsway sweatshirt/jumper, hoodie or
cardigan. Alternative plain tops in the school colours are also acceptable from supermarkets , online or other
high street clothes shops.

A white or red shirt, t-shirt or blouse is recommended to wear underneath.

Footwear should be black shoes which are ‘suitable for purpose’.
Please do not allow your child to come to school in high heels, sliders or flipflops as this can lead to accidents.

The ‘PE Uniform’ is a red T-Shirt and black/dark shorts. Footwear for indoor PE is a pair of black plimsolls
and ideally for outside a pair of trainers.
For outdoor PE a warm top and tracksuit bottoms of any colour may be worn.

Book bags, PE bags, Sweatshirts, Hoodies, Cardigans and PE T-Shirts with the school logo can be ordered on
our School Gateway App.

Governors have requested that all parents do their utmost to ensure pupils attend school in the
correct uniform.


